
NSF S-STEM 
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

The S-STEM Program: Supports talented students in science, 
technology, engineering, and mathematics 

Students majoring in Biology, Chemistry, Mathematics, Computer Science, Computing 
Technology, Data Science, or Actuarial Science at Arcadia University have the opportunity 
to receive up to $5,500 in scholarship assistance per year from a National Science Foundation 
grant awarded to Arcadia University for a six-year period beginning in January, 2022. 

S-STEM Scholars selected for this program will:
• receive scholarship funds of approximately $5,500 per year for up to four years.
• participate in S-STEM Scholar activities, including monthly workshops designed to 

support the S-STEM Scholars in reaching their academic and career goals.
• receive support through the assignment of faculty and peer mentors.
• engage in professional development activities to help prepare the S-STEM Scholars for 

internships, graduate programs, and/or the workforce.

Requirements: 

Students must meet the following criteria to be eligible for an S-STEM scholarship: 

• U.S. citizens, permanent residents, nationals, or lawfully admitted refugees,
• Enrolled full-time (minimum of 12 credits each semester) in one of the eligible STEM 

programs/majors (listed above),
• Pell Grant-eligible (low income), with demonstrated financial need,
• Demonstrated academic potential or ability by a minimum cumulative high school GPA 

of 3.0 or higher, or demonstrated by other examples of academic excellence.

• For continued participation in the program: Regular attendance at the S-STEM workshops 
and making satisfactory academic progress toward a STEM degree.

For more information: 

Please contact Sheryl T. Smith, Ph.D., Program Principal Investigator: 
smiths@arcadia.edu.  Application deadline is June 1st, 2023 

S-STEM Leadership Team:

Sheryl T. Smith, Ph.D. Emily Marshall, Ph.D. Yanxia Jia, Ph.D. 
Christina I. Swanson, Ph.D. Tatjana Miletic, Ph.D. Vitaly Ford, Ph.D. 
Logan Fields, Ph.D. Manny Curotto, Ph.D. 




